
PUBLIC NOTICE
RECRUITMENT FOR THE POST OF 

HEAD CONSTABLE IN
PUNJAB POLICE INVESTIGATION CADRE 

(PBI) - 2021

 It is hereby notified that written exam conducted for
recuritment of 787 posts of Head Constable in Punjab
Police Investigation Cadre (PBI) from 12.09.2021 to
19.09.2021 and 28.09.2021 has been scrapped in the
light of incidents of malpractice/cheating in the exam.

Fresh dates for the written exam will be notified
separately.  

                   Director General of Police, Punjab.


